
55-HOUR CLOSURE

STAY INFORMED

949-614-0202 octa.net/i5southcounty @OCi5SouthCounty i5southcounty@octa.net

Weekend closure planned for SB I-5
on- and o�-ramps at Avery Parkway

Dear Neighbor,
Construction crews will shi� tra�ic to the new southbound I-5 on- and o�-ramps at Avery Parkway.
This requires a full weekend closure of both ramps as well as a portion of Avery Parkway. Work will
begin on Friday, Sept. 15. at 10 p.m., with ramps and Avery reopening Monday, Sept. 18 at 5 a.m.

For additional project information, please visit octa.net/i5southcounty

For a digital flyer or
to share the news
SCAN HERE

WHEN:

Friday, Sept. 15. at 10 p.m. through
Monday, Sept. 18 at 5 a.m.

WHAT TO EXPECT:

Full weekend 55-hour closure of SB I-5
Avery on- and o�-ramps as well as a
portion of Avery Parkway from Camino
Capistrano to the freeway bridge.

The northbound I-5 on- and o�-ramps
will remain open.

Detour signs will be in place to assist
motorists.

Plan for additional travel time through
the area.

This work may be loud.

The schedule is subject to change due to
inclement weather or unforeseen
operational issues.


